
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

05/03/2017 -  
Beginning July 1st, the private sector will soon have the opportunity to expand in Arizona. The
private sector currently handles well over 70% of the boiler inspections in the state, but come
July, the government will be cutting red tape and will officially be getting out of the businesses of
conducting boiler inspections.

The Industrial Commission will continue to maintain safety standards, enforcement, and
certification of inspectors, but will post a schedule of inspections for the private sector. This
will benefit both small business and boiler owners by offering expeditious service at a
competitive cost.

 

If you would like to inquire about being a certified boiler inspector in Arizona, please contact
Randy Austin at Randy.Austin@azdosh.gov or 602-542-5795.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011r9gDz4SKZ2srclPbquFZ3o7LLLPZOMarGMdemkI1dKl0UqCJKo0hLSmp3YkWyQptKzCdwsjAI0dvRu68NLlvxO89PVFiXAwBBxIz30_kIw7m9OSDKK4L5wPAI-wmLvSvHfG1oLIaSIcDQj8xhNzAai6tejYKiuV3H7OLSDsZ91KLcDK9pavdQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011r9gDz4SKZ2srclPbquFZ3o7LLLPZOMarGMdemkI1dKl0UqCJKo0hLSmp3YkWyQpi4qgkwra7bc6e8jVdRHxaWHZ4Gj_L5HIsardEurWnsJ6p5-SyzSEeuBpcxXpRITpnWTaNpotUTZYxisfBFVKlnxQJ_0RQZHJq7O4dVo0pO3tcct6-0RrjvY5RALY06b7WRGccwkc-z6UxLFdcmzA0cOdz8PwKgAyimMg62tmGGLU4hR04MHBuw==&c=&ch=
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